
                                    

 

 

My Carts are not big enough to hold my weekly 

amount of Garbage and or Recycling 

 

 
 

 

I continually have more Garbage/Recycling than my carts will hold: 

 
You may call Harter’s Lakeside Disposal at (920) 552-5422 or 833-754-2158 (toll free) and tell them you are 

from Town of Grafton, and you would like to purchase an additional Garbage and/or Recycling Cart.   
 

As per our contract each household is given 1 Garbage & 1 Recycling Cart, these as the property of Harter’s 
Lakeside Disposal for you to use. 

 
Additional garbage carts cost $85 annually and additional recycling carts cost $55 annually  

 
 
 
 
 
 

The Town of Grafton currently contracts with Harter’s Lakeside Disposal 
Located in Oostburg, WI 

They pick up Garbage weekly & Recycling bi-weekly. 
The trucks are automated, so they ask that nothing outside the garbage cart can be put next to  

the carts, only what is inside the cart will be picked up.     
All items must be Trach or Recyclable – NO Hazardous Waste items can be dropped off or picked  

up by these options. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Town Office Hours:  Monday -Thursday   8:30am – 4:30pm   

 Friday   8:30am-Noon 

Town Office Phone (262) 377-8500 

   

IF YOU HAVE FURTHER QUESTIONS OR ISSUES, PLEASE CONTACT BONNIE: 

bbartel@townofgrafton.org   


